
Nepean Avenue Quietway 
and Path Design

The new pedestrian path on Nepean Avenue will 
deliver the critical missing link on the Great River Walk 
to connect the existing Bridge-to-Bridge loop 
between Tench Reserve and Memorial Avenue.

Council proposes to construct a 2.6m wide pedestrian 
pathway along the western side of Nepean Avenue at 
the road level, with a bollard separation between the 
path and the road to protect pedestrians from traffic.

We have listened to feedback provided during earlier 
consultations and are now seeking further feedback 
to finalise the design. To provide feedback, please 
email: nepeanavenue@penrith.city
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HOW WILL D
RIVEWAY ACCESS BE MAINTAINED ?

WILL 
PARKING CAPACITY BE IMPACTED? HOW WILL B

INS BE COLLECTED?

WILL 
THERE BE ANY SPEED BUMPS ?

WHAT IS THE IMPACT OF THE ADDITIONAL LIGHTING ?

The lighting bollards will be adequately 
spaced to ensure there’s sufficient room 
for the safe entry and exit of vehicles 
around driveways, particularly when 
towing or backing out trailers or boat.

Parking capacity will be unaffected. 
Some additional street trees are 
proposed on the Eastern side in locations 
between driveways which are too narrow 
for a car to park (<4m).

Bins will need to be placed in the 
paved section between the road 
and the new pathway, in line with 
the bollards but leaving at least a 
one-metre gap between the bollard 
and the bin. 

Bollard and tree lighting will 
be designed by a specialist 
lighting designer to improve the 
amenity and safety of Nepean 
Avenue whilst avoiding excess 
light spill and pollution. 

Permanent speed humps are 
proposed where temporary humps 
are currently installed. 

Traffic calming bands are also 
proposed along Nepean Avenue. 
These are bands of textured pavers 
that provide a visual and tactile cue 
to road users of the changed driving 
environment. The traffic-calming 
paver bands on Nepean Avenue will 
assist drivers to keep to the proposed 
30km/hr speed limit. 
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